Thomas Anderson

100 Main Street

New Parkland, CA, 91010

September 1, 2014

Ollie Harris

Harold Portman

Timothy Grand

George Thorentine

Peter Applethyme

GWE Incorporated

100 Broadway Lane

New Parkland, CA, 91010

Dear "G Gang,"

When I retired in August, I was unsure as to what the rest of my life would be like. After finishing my second round of 18 holes, I decided to sit down and write you guys a letter to thank you for everything you have done for me.

Before I go any further, I wanted to reiterate that I fully expect to see all of you when I come back to New Parkland next month to visit family. I gave Ollie all of the contact and date information, so please be sure to get it from him as soon as possible.

Retirement feels sweet because I feel like I have earned it. Although, thanks to guys like you, the last 20 years seemed to fly right by. Thank you for your support and friendship over the last 20 years. You guys definitely made life for Audrey and I so much more fun and fulfilling and we will never forget you for it.

If you want to call me, just do so at 555-432-4322 or email me at tanderson@email.com. See you guys soon and thank you again.

Sincerely Yours,

Thomas E. Anderson
